
11th March 2024

Dear families

Year 9 Options Evening

21st March 2024

I am delighted to invite you to our Options Evening for Year 9 students on 21st March. The evening

will begin at 6pm with a presentation from Ms. Caldwell at 6:15pm. During this presentation you will

be provided with the information needed to help your child decide on their examination subjects.

This evening is important for you to gain an insight into the possible option choices that are available.

We feel it is essential to attend and to understand how the courses are taught and assessed. Option

choices will be made through options online which will be accessible through a link issued on the

student school email accounts from 22nd March until 2nd May 2024.

The evening is also an opportunity to speak to your child’s form tutor and/or the pastoral team about

any general successes or concerns you may have, and discuss how your child can be best supported

to make excellent progress in Year 9.

If you have any questions, please contact me via email on: e.reddy@gfcs.uk

Otherwise, we look forward to welcoming you to Greyfriars.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Reddy
Year 9 Leader


